
Public Accuracy Test 

Notice 
 

To All Qualified Electors of Bushnell Township: 

 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Public 
Accuracy Test of the optical scan voting 

system to be used in the  
August 2, 2022,  
Primary Election  

will be held: 
 

Friday, July 22, 2022 

  3:00  p.m. 
 

at Bushnell Township Hall 

2983 East Boyer Road 

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and the 
computer being used to tabulate the results of the election, counts the votes in the 

manner prescribed by the law. 


